
From: Katerina Joannou  
Sent: 21 October 2010 13:05
Subject: RE: Final - Mrs Katerina Joannou 4th October 10

Dear Derek
 
Please accept our grateful thanks for the wonderful jobs at both our old house and the new 
one. Your team were very considerate during the kitchen work when we brought the new 
baby home and the quality of all your work has been fanatstic. We would readily recommend 
you and I will keep you on speed dial if I may!
 
regards and thanks
 
Katerina Joannou and Peter O'Donoghue


